10:30 A.M.

11:05 A.M.

TOWN OF SHARON
ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES
AUGUST 6, 2014

Called meeting to order. Present: Paula B. Keefe, Ellen W. Abelson, Richard B. Gorden
and Mark J. Mazur.

The Board reviewed and then granted two Fiscal Year 2015 Preliminary Tax Adjustments
for the owners of the following parcels:

Parcel# 33-58
Parcel# 65-33

The Board discussed a request by a taxpayer to add an additional street number to her
property so her disabled relative can get a discounted telephone line. The Board
decided that we will not add a second number to their property but will reconsider the
matter if the secondary unit becomes legally permitted. The Board directed the
Administrative Assessor to write her a letter of explanation.

The Board discussed a 1999 plan that was recently brought to our attention.

The Board directed the Administrative Assessor to ask the State about the status of an 8
of 58 request.

The Board will hold their next meeting at 10:30 A.M. on Tuesday August 19, 2014.

Adjourned.



